
Dear Dr. TBD,

We look forward to your participation at the upcoming National Cancer Institute's National Cancer 
Institute (NCI) Patient Advocate Steering Committee Meeting being held March 26-27, 2020 at the 
National Cancer Institute Shady Grove location in Rockville, MD.                                               

Please visit the meeting website at  http://www.cvent.com/d/9hqg3x and register so that we have your 
complete contact information for the meeting materials.  

Please register by Friday, February 28, 2020.
 
If you have any logistical or travel questions, please contact the Leidos Biomed/CCCT Meeting Planning 
& Travel Team:

Michelle Watson 
Phone (240) 276-5256
e-mail: michelle.watson@nih.gov

Julia Poms
Phone (240) 276-6985
e-mail: julia.poms@nih.gov 
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